Stephanie Rux

Aug 25, 2025

Dear Joel,

I am writing to formally announce my retirement from my position as an Educational Assistant at Foley High School, effective September 24, 2025.

After 22 years of service, I have decided that it is time to retire and begin the next chapter of my life. It has been a privilege to work with such a talented and supportive team, and I am truly grateful for the opportunities I've had to grow professionally and personally during my time here.

Warm regards, Stephanie Rux

9-2-25